Dear Valued Dealer of Valley Forge Flag Products,

As we reach the end of 2021, it is our hope that your businesses, employees and families are doing well
as we all continue to endure the challenges of the past two years. As with many other industries, we in
the flag industry have been addressing each obstacle we face by increasing our efforts in order to meet

your expectations and product needs.

Some of these conditions such as raw material costs, reduced labor availability and supply chain issues
persist and have made it difficult to maintain our current pricing. In response to these circumstances we
are increasing product pricing by 10% effective December 13th, 2021. This increase includes current
in-house orders that have not been produced.

This increase does not include current nondomestic hardware. A new price list reflecting these changes

will be made available to you as soon as possible.

If you have any questions please contact customer service via email at orders@valleyforgeflag.com or

contact Jeff Shaaber or Steve Hartoin directly (contact info listed below).

Thank you,

Senior Management
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Please contact Jeff Shaaber or Steve Hartoin with questions/concerns or email Orders@ValleyForgeFlag.com or call 1-800-873-5247

Jeff Shaaber Steve Hartoin
Vice President Commercial Sales Commercial Sales Manager
jshaaber@valleyforgeflag.com shartoin@valleyforgeflag.com
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